
 

 

 

Contextual Information for Higher Education Providers (2021) 

 

COVID 19 implications for the current cohort. 

 March 23rd Sutton Community Academy closed due to Government guidelines.  

During the lockdown students were sent work through Microsoft TEAMS for online work for 

remote working, no face to face teaching to place until June. Students were able to contact 

staff via email and through Teams to ask questions during this lockdown. All work set was a 

recap of previous work taught before lockdown, no new topics were delivered from March 

to June 1st. 

From June to July students could choose to attend 4 x 1 hour sessions of face to face lessons 

in each subject.  

 


